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presented. Motion carried unanimously. The Conservation Society will take full responsibility for the
future maintenance of the bench.

18. MATTERS TO REPORT

Cllr Tindall asked to return to the issue of discontinuing the Annual Walkabouts as discussed under Item
15 in that some thought should be given to a mechanism for checking on points that are picked up by
the working parties. CUr Hugo will also explain to Mike Wells why the decision has been taken.

Cllr Parr had already announced her decision to stand down as Chairman at the May Annual Meeting
and she wished to thank all of her fellow councillors for their help and support during her five years as
Chairman.

Cllr Smith raised some queries regarding the auditing of the Social Club accounts and Chris Prescott
would be happy to offer them some advice.

CUr Norman asked if full details would be available at the Annual Parish Meeting in case questions are
asked about the Groundsman costs. Cllr Lyon will answer any queries raised.

The Clerk advised that Thursday 13th June is the proposed date for the household electrical waste
recycling event and more details will be available at the Annual Parish Meeting.

19. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be the Annual Meeting to be held on Wednesday 8th May 2013 at 7.30pm at the
Arkenstall Village Centre, Station Road, Haddenham, Cambs.

There being no further business the meeting was called to a close at 9.00pm.
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